
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Update on Document E-2023-114717
1 message

NJELL LEIGH CAMAYA <njellleigh.camaya.sci@ust.edu.ph> Thu, Aug 3, 2023 at 8:00 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com

Greetings in the name of St. Thomas Aquinas!

Good day DENR Mimaropa, we would like to know or ask for an update regarding our concern in applying for permits for
our undergraduate thesis entitled “An Investigation of the Accumulation Capabilities of Timonius sp. and
Its Allied Species at Sibuyan Islands Ultramafic Sites in the Philippines”, for us to be able to gather and
collect samples of the Timonius sp. plant found near the base of Mt. Guiting-guiting  We are planning to only stay for 2 days
maximum.“ 

The tracking number assigned for our concern would be Document Tracking Number  E-2023-114717.

Thank you and have a great day ahead!

Best Regards,
Njell Leigh Camaya, Delma KIm Beatriz, 

Portia Beltran, Leizel Angelica De Guzman, 

Dominique Ysobel Perlas

BS Biology, Major in Medical Biology Students
University of Santo Tomas


